
      Fachkommission F2 Fesselflug 
   www.modellflug.ch 
   www.fesselflug.ch 

 
 

 

 
Newsletter Swiss Control Line Flying, January 2022 

 
Dear colleagues 
 

Even after the second Corona year, the Swiss control line pilots have 
not lost their optimism. The most important events and dates for the 
new season have been set and the first organisational steps have been 
taken. We are happy to inform you about our plans for 2022 in this 
Newsletter.  
 

The first event starts on 9 April. The Bern Model Flying Group will once 
again be inviting the Swiss control line pilots to Mühlethurnen for the 
season-opening flying. An event that is already taking place for the 
17th time and enjoys great popularity! 
 

After a short break, the Swiss Championships in the categories 
Speed, Team Racing and Aerobatics will follow on 25/26 June. It will be 
held at the 'Schwalbennest' control line flying site near Büsserach. And 
as is the long-standing tradition, foreign participants are also very 
welcome.  
 

Two major events will follow in August and September.  
 

The international Scale/Semi-Scale Cup will be organized for the 
eighth time in 2022. What started as an experiment in 2015 has 
become a top event in the European control line Scale scene in just a 
few years. On 20/21 August it will be that time again. However, there is 
a change regarding the venue: Since the ‘Hard 2000’ flying facility in 
Untersiggenthal is unfortunately no longer available, the event will also 
take place in the 'Schwalbennest'. Hopefully, by this time there will be 
no more Corona-related restrictions and participants from all over 
Europe can be expected again.  
 

The next international event, the JURA CUP, will follow on  
24/25 September. This traditional WORLD CUP competition will also 
2022 be held in the F2B Aerobatics category – and again in the 
'Schwalbennest’. The previous plan to hold the JURA CUP annually, 
alternating between Aerobatics and Speed/Team Racing, will not be 
pursued for the time being on request of competitors and the organiser.  
 

In addition to these competitions, it will hopefully also be possible to 
organise spontaneous friendship and fun flights. Furthermore, the 
attractive control line flying exhibition at the Swiss Museum of Transport 
in Lucerne will run until July. Your visit should not be missed.  
 

Information about all important control line flying activities during the 
year can be found at www.fesselflug.ch . 
 

We hope to meet you soon in one of our control line flying events 2022. 

With best regards  

Swiss Control Line Committee, January 2022 

Fesselflug-Agenda 2022 
 

9. April  
Saison-Eröffnungsfliegen 
Mühlethurnen 
 

25./26. Juni 
Schweizermeisterschaft   
Speed/Akro/Team Racing 
 

20./21. August 
Internationaler 
Scale/Semi-Scale Cup 
 

24./25. September 
Internationaler JURA CUP 
Akrobatik 
 

Bis Juli  
Sonderausstellung 
Fesselflug Verkehrshaus 
Luzern 

 
 

http://www.fesselflug.ch/
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